
Questions? Concerns? 
Contact Us

On-site Office: 9023 Harris St. 
Frederick, MD 21704 
Phone: 301-831-4810
Email: services@villagesofurbana.net
Office Hours: 10 AM- 4 PM
General Manager: Aimee Winegar 
Assistant Managers: Stephanie 
Turner and Lydia Gettys

Week at a Glance

All VOU residents and their guests (with Pool Guest Pass) are invited to a 

Pirate Party

Tuesday, June 20 

1:00 to 2:30 PM
Harris Street Pool

Come to the front patio of the Natelli Community 
Center ready for some watery pirate fun!

Enjoy crafts, snacks, games, and perform daring 
feats with your pirate friends. 

Costumes encouraged!
Rain Date: June 27
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Month at a Glance

June 19 
7:00 PM - Financial Committee 
Meeting
8:00 PM - Pools and Outdoor 
Recreation Committee Meeting 
(rescheduled from June 5)

June 20
1:00-2:30 PM - Pirate Party (rain 
date June 27)
4:00-7:00 PM - Match Play and 
Pizza-Junior Tennis 
6:30 PM - Board of Directors 
Meeting

June 22
7:30 PM - Starlight Film Festival-
Lego Batman (movie starts at 
8:30 PM)

July 1
9:00-11:30 AM - Independence 
Day Parade and Party

July 7
7:00-9:00 PM - Adult Pool Party 
for 21 and over

July 13
7:30 PM - Starlight Film Festival-
Zootopia (movie starts at 8:30)Eco-Goats Back in VOU

The goats returned to the 
VOU on June 15. They will 
be stationed on the Sugarloaf 

Path to start chomping down on all 
the bad weeds along the path under 
the forest. Goats love an audience!  
Please feel free to stop by and 
encourage them in their weed-eating 
work. Please do NOT try to touch 
them, reach behind the fence, or 
distract them. Please do NOT try to 
feed them anything! They are being 
paid to eat the weeds and nothing 
else!
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Whom Do You Call?
Frederick County Sheriff’s Office  
Non-Emergency Number: 301-600-2071
Washington Gas: 800-752-7520
Allegheny Power: 800-255-3443
Frederick County Water and Sewer: 
301-600-2187 M-F; 301-600-2194 after 
hours and holidays
VOU After Hours Emergency: 
888-788-2678

Turf Applications

The next round of turf 
applications (herbicide and 
fertilizer) will begin on Monday, 
June 19. Please watch for warning 
flags. The areas should be safe for 
pets and children 24 hours after 
application.

4th of July Trash Collection

The week of July 4, trash will 
be collected on Monday, July 3 
as usual, but trash that would 
normally be placed out for 
collection on July 4 will be 
collected on WEDNESDAY, July 5. 
Please plan accordingly. 

Remember to place trash out 
ONLY inside a plastic bag that 
is inside a lidded container. If 
you regularly have overflow 
trash, please consider getting 
a second trash can. Birds and 
animals know that plastic bags 
potentially contain food and they 
pick them apart. Even if they are 
out for only a few hours. Please 
also remember to contain your 
recycling completely inside the 
lidded container or you may fill 
the bin no higher than the sides 
of the bin. We all want the VOU to 
remain clean and pleasant!

Community 
Scoop


